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Monday 19th February 2024 

 
Year 6 Saturday school 

 
 
Dear Parent or carer,  

As part of our continued support, we are offering children within Year 6 the opportunity to take part in 
Valentine Saturday School. Saturday School is an additional learning session that we are offering children; it 
is an opportunity for children to have extra support within Reading, Writing and Maths from the Year 6 
teachers in preparation for the SATs tests in May.  

Saturday School will be on the following Saturdays from 9.00-11.30am: 

• Saturday 24th February  

• Saturday 2nd March  

• Saturday 9th March  

• Saturday 16th March  

• Saturday 23rd March  

• Saturday 30th March 

• Saturday 13th April 

• Saturday 20th April  

• Saturday 27th April  

• Saturday 4th May   

• Saturday 11th May 
                      
These additional sessions are open to all children within Year 6. To confirm your place please can you 
complete the form below using this link: https://forms.gle/PQSiwnpQxe1zdPqg8 

By signing up via the google form you are agreeing that your child will be attending ALL OF THE SESSIONS 
LISTED.  

We will be confirming arrangements this week, therefore we need all responses completed by Wednesday 
21st February. 

If you are happy for your child to walk home unaccompanied from Saturday School, please indicate this on 
the form. If you do not give permission on the form, for your child to walk home alone please be aware they 
will need to be collected from school at 11.30 am. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Hughes 
Year 6 Lead 

 

https://forms.gle/PQSiwnpQxe1zdPqg8

